
 

Mid Winter Xmas Dinner 

We had an excellent gathering for our mid winter dinner and it was much enjoyed by all who attended. 
The dinner was delicious and I would like to thank everyone who worked hard to cater and set up the 

room for the dinner. I would also like to thank those who helped us at the end of the evening to  

readiness for Monday’s session. It was much appreciated. So, a big thank you to Caroline, Jo, Bron-
wyn, Cath, Mary, Sandy, Pam, Amanda, Joanna, Bridget, Judith, Daphne & Gil. My apologies if I have 

missed anyone out. 

 

The end of the month Sunday tournament is next weekend 30th June. We hope to see at least 12 
tables. We especially extend a warm invitation to Juniors and Newbies to come along and enjoy an 
afternoon of social bridge followed by wine and afternoon tea. Cost is $10 (includes wine and afternoon 

tea). Please be seated by 12.45pm. 

 

On line Coaching for new players 

We have been advised by NZ Bridge that there will be a free weekly on line coaching session, specifi-
cally designed for new players and Juniors with less than 2 years experience. Sessions are 4 - 5.30pm 
on Sundays, starting Sunday 7th July. Please see information flyer on the notice board. An excellent 

way to gain skills and information from the comfort of your home at wine o’clock time ☺ 

 

Defibrilator/CPR Training 

This has been arranged for Monday 1st July at 11am (for 1 hour). Spaces are limited to 20 people. 

Please see Cath Boughtwood or email orewabc@xtra.co.nz to reserve your place. 

 

Congratulations to: 

The Monday Champ Pairs - Sandy Regan & Pat Chessum 

The Thursday Champ Pairs - Pat Chessum & Rosa Crighton 

Friday Teams Winners - Judith Hollyer, Gil Jury, Pamela Everett, Chris Mold  

Bridge Sessions: 

Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays, starting at 1pm. Please be seated by 12.45pm 

Tuesday evenings - for Juniors, starting at 7pm. Please be seated by 6.45pm 

Thursday mornings - 9 - 11am. An opportunity to play in a non-competitive environment. No need to 

find a partner, just come along. Cost $2 

Thursday evenings,  starting at 7pm. Please be seated by 6.45pm 

 

If you need a partner please contact the partner steward for that day, who may be able to help. Details 

are in the programme booklet 

COMING UP 

 

Sunday Social Tournament: 

Sunday 30th June - be seated by 

12.45pm. Cost $10 - includes 

Afternoon tea and refreshments  

Provided at end of session 

 

North Shore Bridge Club  

Tournament - Restricted 8B Pairs 

Saturday 13 July 

  

 

 

B U S I N E S S  N A M E  Orewa Bridge Club 
J U L Y  2 0 2 4   

 

D I D  Y O U  K N O W ?  

 Our  Friday sessions end with 

drinks. A great chance to relax 

and catch up with friends at 

the end of the Bridging week 

 We have a Facebook Group 

— Orewa Bridge Club,  check 

it out for playing tips and other 

news. See Amanda if you 

have trouble finding it 

 When the bidding has finished 

leave the bidding cards on the 

table until the opening lead 

has been faced. The opening 

leader leads face down and 

asks “any questions, partner’ 

before turning over. 


